
31/08/2020 

MR Michael Briody 
1 ellen ST 
curl curl NSW 2096 
mjbriody1@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I support the DA proposing a phone tower for the following reasons:
1. I live nearby and have experienced such poor reception in the area that I have been unable 
to use Optus as a carrier. 
2. Service providers (of any type) are unable to contact their offices when they are at our 
house, making it difficult to solve problems.
3. Guests who visit our house are unable to use thier mobile phones to stay in conatct with 
friends and family.
4. When tradespeople come to our house, we often need to get in their car and drive 
somewhere to get adequate recepion to pay using EFTPOS.
5. When speaking to Optus about reception, they have indicated that they need to install 
another tower before reception will improve.
This means I need to have my home internet and mobile phone through different providers. 
This is inconvenient and uneconomical.
6. I do not belive that one more tower in the park will have a significant visual impact, 
considering there are tall light towers all over the park.
7. I do not think that any weight should be given to concerns over health due to radiation from 
phone towers as there is no science supporting 
these concerns.

Given we live in a city, it is reasonable to expect on-going telecomunications development to 
ensure all residents have access to the same level of phone service.
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